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Planned Updates to the Department’s Results Page  
1.  Rename the page to read: [Election 
date] Preliminary Election Results – 
Summary (delete “preliminary” when 
posting the final results).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

2. Add a text box with an introductory paragraph below the language buttons to read:  

Election results and statistics shown on this page are preliminary.  

The total number of ballots cast and turnout figures shown below are expected to increase in each 
subsequent report of preliminary results issued, as the Department continues to receive and process any 
countable ballots after Election Day.   

At 4 p.m. every day on which the ballots are counted, the Department will post updated preliminary results 
reports on this page. On days during which the Department does not count ballots, the Department will post 
a notice here stating that no update will be issued for a specified day or days.   

Along with issuing preliminary results reports, the Department will issue press releases detailing the total 
number of votes added since the last report and the estimated number of ballots remining to count. All 
press releases may be accessed from the “LATEST NEWS” section on the homepage or from the 
“NEWSROOM”.  

The Department will post the final election results no later than xx, 2022, the end of the canvass period. 
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3.  Add explanatory text next to Precincts Reported stats to read:  

This figure represents the number of precincts that have reported their “Election Day” results, meaning the 
results of ballots that were cast by voters at their polling places using a ballot-scanning machine on Election 
Day. Even after all precincts have reported “Election Day” results, the total number of ballots cast and 
turnout figures are expected to change in subsequent preliminary results reports, as the Department 
continues to process countable ballots.  

4.  Add a dropdown menu with a list of all contests so that a voter can more easily navigate to the 
results they are interested in 

Upon selecting the contest, the page would automatically scroll down to that contest’s results.  

 

5.  Add explanatory text to 
read: 

The Department provides 
“long” and “detailed” versions 
of preliminary and final results 
for all ranked-choice voting 
contests.  

Both versions present the 
number of “elimination 
rounds” necessary for a 
candidate to have received a 
majority of votes, along with 
the results of each round. This 
information allows the public 
to view how votes from 
eliminated candidates were 
transferred to remaining 
candidates in subsequent 
rounds and how a majority 
winner was determined in the 

last round.  

Keep in mind that because these elimination rounds continue until a majority winner is determined, you will 
need to refer to the last round of each report to determine which candidate is in the lead for a given contest. 
For the public’s convenience, this information is highlighted in green in both the long and detailed reports.  
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